
Notice 

Town of Baldwin, St. Croix County 

April 5, 2024 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Baldwin Board of Supervisors 

will be meeting on Tuesday, April 9, 2024, at a meeting hosted by St. 

Croix County Community Development. This meeting will be held at the 

Baldwin Ag. Building located at 1960-8th Ave., Baldwin main conference 

room starting at 10:00 AM. 

 

The goal of the meeting is to clarify building code requirements, zoning 

standards, and other issues to improve future compliance.  

 

Attendees of the meeting will be county staff, members of the Amish 

Community and surrounding town officials. This meeting is intended for 

town officials. If you are not a town official, please contact the host for 

information-715-386-4673. 

 

The Town of Baldwin Board of Supervisors will be attending this 

meeting to gather information, give input, participate in Q&A and share 

possible solutions. No formal board action will be taken at this meeting. 

 

James Harer, Clerk 

 

 

 

 


